The Scott-Puffer-Wahle Co.

TENTH AND QUINCY



TELEPHONE 5664

TOPEKA, KANSAS

July 13, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

We are happy to include you with a group of selected friends to whom we are issuing invitations to a special "preview" of our new Jayhawk Bowl Wednesday evening, July 15, 1942. In converting a portion of our automobile space to a modern Recreation Center, we have tried to add something for Topeka's civic betterment and provide clean recreational facilities in pleasant and wholesome surroundings.

Everything possible has been done to create an environment in which men and women---in fact, the whole family---can enjoy the fascinating sport of bowling. The interior of the building has been completely refinished with walls and ceiling of Nuwood and recessed lighting over the bowling lanes. Large exhaust fans mounted on the roof completely change the air in the large room every two minutes, adding to the comfort of bowlers and spectators.

We believe you will be especially interested in our sixteen new, colorful Centennial Bowling Lanes and their equipment. Here you will find privacy and convenience for the bowlers, and provisions for the comfort of spectators unobtainable in bowling establishments before the advent of the new streamlined Centennial Mapleways.

With our new equipment, we feature the Centennial Tel-E-Score, which permits spectators and bowlers alike to see the scores projected (just as they are marked up) on a large screen. Here, too, you will see in actual operation the Centennial Tel-E-Foul, the completely automatic foul indicator.

We also take pride in our grill and fountain where you may enjoy lunch, or tasty snacks and sandwiches, as well as soft drinks. The lounges, locker rooms and checking facilities are clean and modern. You will find, too, that every employee is willing and eager to give you every service and consideration.

We hope you will find it convenient to drop in on us Wednesday evening and see for yourself how completely we have provided for Topeka's recreation in a former automobile service station. Any of your family or friends will be welcome. Remember the date--Wednesday evening, July 15th.

Cordially yours,

THE SCOTT-PUFFER-WAHLE CO.

